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When I join Discord for the first time, I
will change my nickname so it includes

my real name.



 I will introduce myself to everyone in
the #introduce-yourself topic section

to the left of my sceen under
'general'.  



Meeting new friends is fun and
exciting! 



But sometimes communicating online
can be difficult. 



I will try my best to be understanding of
others who may have a harder time

communicating online or may be new to
Discord. This will help everyone have fun!



Showing respect to my peers  is very
important. This includes being

respectful of other people's opinions
and interests. 



Swearing, slurs, or hateful comments
are not tolerated. When I speak to my

peers nicely, class is fun!  



I can stay organized by having
conversations under the right

channels. If I am not sure where to
post something, I will put it in
#general or ask in the #help.



I can share my feelings in the chat or tell
tell someone in the Teacher/Staff group

if something that was said hurt my
feelings or made me uncomfortable. If

my peers don't know what bothered me,
they won't be able to help.



While chatting in the voice chat, I must
listen to others and take turns talking. If
I want to be heard, I should wait until it is

quiet before jumping in. 



If things are bothering me or my
peers, we are always able to leave
the chat and calm ourselves before

retuning.



I can stream my screen responsibly and
share things that I am doing during

class time, as long as it is related to the
class. 



Class is fun when I follow the rules!


